
 
NOTICE INVITING SEALED BIDS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids are invited by the City of Stockton, California for 
BOSCH PTZ SECURITY CAMERAS AND COMMUNICATION EQUIPMENT, PROJECT 
IDENTIFICATION NUMBER (PUR 23-023) in strict accordance with the specifications. 
 
Cameras will be used to replace inoperable cameras throughout the City of Stockton for 
traffic management purposes. 
 
The bid specifications and forms can be obtained from the City of Stockton’s website at 
www.stocktonca.gov/pwbid  and must be delivered to the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 425 
North El Dorado Street, Stockton, California, up to but not later than Thursday, 2:00 p.m. 
(Pacific), April 20, 2023. 

  
The City reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids received. 
 
Information on Bid Process/Clarification 
Lynn Smith, Procurement Specialist 
(209) 937-8357 
e-mail:  stocktonbids@stocktonca.gov 
 
DISCLAIMER:  The City does not assume any liability or responsibility for errors/omissions in any 
document transmitted electronically. 
 
As part of the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) of 2021, the City anticipates receiving a new, 
“one-time allotment” of federal funds to address local needs generated by the COVID‐ 19 
pandemic. ARPA funds may be used to support a wide variety of locally determined needs, 
including small business support and economic recovery through marketing efforts. For a full 
description of the City’s planned ARPA allocations please see: 
https://www.stocktonca.gov/government/departments/manager/ARP/default.html  
 
 
Dated:  March 21, 2023  
 

ELIZA GARZA  
CITY CLERK OF THE CITY OF STOCKTON 
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